April 16, 2015 Contact Patty Peterson
Sarah Bush Lincoln Makes Plans for New Tuscola Clinic

Sarah Bush Lincoln plans to break ground in late summer for a clinic on land it owns
along US 36 in Tuscola in front of the Tanger Outlet Mall.

It will feature primary care, a walk-in clinic with extended hours in the evening and
on the weekend, occupational medicine, laboratory and diagnostic imaging.

Similar to Sarah Bush Lincoln’s other Walk-In Clinics in Mattoon and Charleston, the
Walk-In clinic is often visited by people with acute illnesses who are unable to see
their medical provider.

While still in the planning stages, the proposed facility will be approximately 7,000
square feet, with a full brick facade and a drive up canopied entrance to created
easier access to the building. Construction is expected to take six to eight months to
complete.

Proposals from architects are currently being reviewed. The selected architect will
design the building and seek out bids for a general contractor from throughout the
immediate area.

For more information, contact Tim Kastl, Sarah Bush Lincoln Facilities Services
director, 258-2537.



